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Media Scanning & Verification Cell 
Media alert from the Media Scanning & Verification Cell, IDSP-NCDC. 

 

 

More than 40 students of a Madarsa in Maharashtra's Aurangabad were admitted to 
a hospital after eating food. Officials said that it was a case of food poisoning. 

All the children are reported out of danger. 
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